
From: Amanda Good <amanda.good3814@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 2:57 PM 
To: Brett Cannon; Mailbox CDD Planning 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Hearing - Beaverton Sikh Temple 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Beaverton. Exercise caution when 

opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders.  
Hi Brett, 
 
My only concern with the temple relates to increased car traffic and the lack of sidewalks. 
Division Street is popular with walkers, a lot of us with our dogs, and it can be difficult to 
navigate walking on the street at peak traffic times.  
 
I'd suggest we put investment in building sidewalks along Division to support the foot 
traffic we have now, and keep us safe if we move forward with the Sikh Temple.  
 
Thanks, 
Amanda Good 
Owner & Resident, 15457 SW Bygones Ct, Beaverton, OR 97007 
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